

Welcome to our first newsletter of the year!



We hope you've enjoyed the first few weeks of term and are getting into the rhythm of College Life. If you haven't met us yet, we are your Students' Association. Adam, Caitlin, and Sukinder are the elected student representatives for this year and we're here to help you get the best out of your time at Edinburgh College.

Welcome to our first newsletter of the year. Every two weeks, we will be dropping in your inboxes with the latest news, activities, and events happening across the College. Click on the links to find our more and please don't be shy to get in touch with us if you have any questions.

Our Office opening hours on each campus are on the front page of our website and our contact details are on there too https://ecsa.scot/contact.

Click the link below to watcfh a video from our Officer Team!

Meet the team!



President's Blog

Adam reflects on his experience since he took office in July. Read about how he is coping with the new job, how he found the first few weeks of term, and his feelings about the year ahead at Edinburgh College.

Read the blog



National Organ & Tissue Donation Week '24 - VP Activities Blog

This Organ and Tissue Donation Week, 23rd to 29th of September, marks 30 years of Scotland's Organ Donor Register, and now more than 50% of Scotland's population are registered organ donors.

Find out more about what a real life organ donation makes to someone's life, and to those around them in our first VP Activities Blog of the year!

Read the blog



Video Games Welcome Event - Sighthill

Our video games afternoon is open to anyone who enjoys video games, no experience needed!

We will be providing a fun, relaxed and social environment to come along, hang out and play some fun games with your friends or come along to make new friends who share your interest in gaming.

Register to attend



Could you be the next student trustee?

EC Students' Association is looking for an engaged and dedicated student, who supports the vision and direction of their Students' Association, to join our Board of Trustees. Could this be you?

If the answer is yes, then please read on! Below you will find the Student Trustee job description as well as more information about the Board of Trustees and how to apply.

Find out more and apply



Paint & Sip event - Granton

Are you ready to relax, unwind, and let your creativity flow? Join us for a fun-filled, halloween-themed "Paint & Sip" session at the Granton Hub!

Easels and paint stations will be set up in the Granton Hub from 3:00 PM to 5:00 PM, providing everything you need to create your masterpiece, which you can take home and show off to all your family and friends!

Register to attend

<u>Unsubscribe</u>







